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Greetings,

In the ongoing discussion with Rocky Mountain Power and their requests to charge solar customers additional fees to
compensate them for solar customers "not paying their share" | am wondering what the response will be concerning
periods of inclement weather.

As a solar customer, most of December, January, and so far February have been continuously cloudy. Therefore, |, as a
solar customer, have been paying a regular Rocky Mountain Power bill for use. Will Rocky Mountain Power remove the
"additional charge" from my bill during inclement periods as | am now "paying my share"?

Also, curious to know if Rocky Mountain Power will be targeting customers who elect to use energy efficient lights, turn
off appliances, or even hang their laundry out to dry as these folks will also not be "paying their share" for the
infrastructure?

Utah has had some of the worst air quality in the nation this year. Please don't let a for profit, monopolizing utility
company hijack our energy progress and create unwarranted barriers to harnessing the power of the sun.

Kind regards,

Pam Anderson
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